Sara Peterson

From: Richard Wein (Assembly)

Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2019 8:12 PM

To: Sara Peterson

Subject: Letter of Interest for the SEARHC/SCH Community Health Council Membership

This letter represents my interest in being a member of the SEARHC/SCH Community Health Council. | am a
practitioner of medicine and surgery with greater than 40 years of experience. | have served in
numerous medical leadership positions during my career including being a member of the board of
trustees of a large healthcare group and president/chief of the medical staff. But my most important
attribute is that | have always been a strong patient advocate. Patient advocacy cannot be effective
without the ability to understand and analyze medical records and data. | believe that | can represent
the interests of our Sitka patients in a powerful and knowledgeable way. Only a letter of intent was
requested. | would be happy to supply whatever additional information that might be needed.

Thank you for your consideration.

Richard Wein

Sent from my iPad




